
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Knockerra Church  

 

Saturday 28th August 

 

 

Saturday 4th September 10.30am 
Sacrament of Confirmation 

 

Saturday 4th September 
John Flanagan, Tullagower 

Mary & Mick Ryan, Knockerra 

 

Saturday 11th September 
Month’s Mind 

Michael Kennedy, The Meadows, Kilmihil & 

Knockerra East 

 

Morning Mass 8.55am Mon, Tues & Wed 

 

 

Killimer Church 
 

Sunday 29th August  
Teresa & Peter Daly, Burrane 

Bridie & Sean Talty, Poulnadoree 

Patrick O’Driscoll, Burrane 

 

Friday 3rd September 1pm 
First Holy Communion 

 

 

Sunday 5th September 
 

 

Morning Mass 8.55am Thursday & Friday 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Killimer Church Rota 
Stewards. 

Sunday 5th September: Kathleen Crowe, Anne 

Mulqueen & Aine O’Driscoll 

Sunday 12th September: Eve Browne, Betty Culligan 

& Marie Kelly 

 

Celebration of the Sacraments:   
We are planning to celebrate the Sacraments of 

Confirmation and First Holy Communion in both 

Killimer & Kilrush Parishes in September. 

 

Killimer Parish 
Friday 3rd September: Holy Communion at 1p.m. in 

Killimer Church.  

Saturday 4th September: Confirmation at 10.30 a.m. in 

Knockerra Church.  

We encourage all families to be responsible in relation 

to guidelines which are currently in place for all our 

safety. 

 

Clothing Collection: 
Killimer Parish are having a clothes collection to raise 

some much-needed funds. Clothes, shoes, curtains and 

bedlinen can be bagged and left into either church. If 

anyone needs bags collected, contact Mary on 087 

7615942. Last date is 30th August. 

 

Irish Grinds 
Online Irish grinds for Leaving and Junior Certificate 

available. 

Contact (087) 6811653. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Killimer Parish 28th & 29th August 2021 
INIS CATHAIGH PASTORAL AREA 

Co Parish Priests: Fr Pat Larkin - Tel 0659062729 Mob 087-2300627 

Fr Tony Casey - Tel 0659059008 Mob 087-9936950 

Assistant Priests: Fr Michael Sheedy - Tel 0659051093 Mob 086-2603314 

Fr Peter O’Loughlin - Mob 086-8250016 

Parish Safeguarding Representatives: Marie Callinan & Laura Fennell 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

New Changes To Mass Attendance 
We are limited to 50 people being present for Mass.  

This limit will apply to all Masses, daily and weekend.  

Face masks and social distancing will still apply.  

We are delighted to be allowed open and will continue 

to make the churches a safe place for all who attend our 

services. Our stewards will be on hand to direct you to 

your seats. Please remember to sanitise your hands 

on the way in and out of the church. 

 

Irish Music Lessons 
Lessons are available on tin whistle, flute, concertina 

and accordion. Venue: Kilrush Youth Centre on 

September 9th. All levels catered for. 

Please contact 0868803053 

 

West Clare Cancer Centre  

Provide the following services: Taxi Service,  

Counselling Service, Palliative Aids, Complimentary 

Therapies.  

For any enquiries tel: 0659060762 or email@ 

westclarecancercentre@gmail.com 

 

 
 

 

 

Newsletter: Caroline Lynch 0860660535- 

carolineylynch@yahoo.com 

 

Reminder to email any notices to above before 

12.00 on Wednesday. Thank you. 

 

In Our Prayers This Week 
As thousands of students across the country await exam 

results that will determine the next stage in their life’s 

development. we keep them in our prayers. We also 

keep the teachers and children returning to school this 

week in our prayers and ask God to guide them and keep 

them safe.  

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

Killimer GAA Lotto 
Killimer GAA are delighted to announce that the 

lotto is recommencing in September.  It will be 

limited to 48 participants as the winner will be 

determined by the bonus number in the National 

Lottery main draw each Saturday.  The weekly 

winner will receive €25.  The fee for the year is 

€100 which means that each participant gets two 

free weeks!  

 

If you wish to join, please contact any committee 

member.  All support would be greatly 

appreciated especially as fundraising has been 

limited these past two years. As always, all 

proceeds will go to the further development of 

club facilities. Míle buíochas gach duine.  

 

Music Lessons 
Tin Whistle and Flute Classes with Bríd O’ 

Donohue resuming in 6th/7th/8th September. 

Classes from beginner to advanced for children 

& adults. Group or Private Classes. Limited 

places available. Céilí Band/ Grúpa Cheoil 

Classes also for mixed instruments. To book a 

place in classes, please contact Bríd by email 

bridodonohue@yahoo.com or text 087 2267113. 

Concertina classes resuming. Please contact 

Liam O Brien on 085 1626750. Fiddle classes 

resuming. Please contact Sinéad O Brien on 085 

1161061 

 

Pool Lifeguard Training 
Pool Lifeguard Training is taking place at Kilkee 

Waterworld. From age 16+ training over several 

Friday evenings & Saturdays. Email@ 

WaterworldKilkee@gmail.com Numbers are 

limited. 

 

Killimer Church Cleaning Rota 

September  
Caroline Brennan, Patsy O’ Driscoll, Eve 

Browne & Marie Kelly 

 

 

 

 

The Lord will protect you now and always 

wherever you go. Psalm 121:8 
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